
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Dave Sands <dave@a1enviroservice.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 7:23 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

a!achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am opposed to Chapter 127-A. This rule would not only cost Mainers millions in more infrastructure to accommodate 

the strain added to the power grid, as well as force consumers to purchase vehicles that are not suited for Maine. I for 

one would not be the least bit interested in Electric Vehicles, as a farm owner I depend on medium and heavy duty 

pickups for 95% of my needs to haul livestock and supplies. Something an electric vehicle will NOT DO !!  

There seems to be a large push to force California’s emission standards on Maine, while completely ignoring the 

greenhouse gasses that could be reduced with li.le to no impact on consumers. There is a be.er way !! 

 

Thank you  

Dave Sands 

16 Pond View Dr  

Scarborough Me    


